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How are we doing? 

 
    Enrollment: 585 
    Kindergarten: 61 
          First Grade: 67 

Second Grade:76 
    Third Grade:   68 
    Fourth Grade:  60 
    Fifth Grade:   64  
    Sixth Grade:   65  
    Seventh Grade:65 
    Eighth Grade : 59 
 

Student Highlights: 
    Parent Teacher Conferences were held the week of April 30-May 1st.   This was a great 
success.  It is always nice to share kids successes with the parents…as well as give them some 
areas to work on.     
    Kindergarten Round Up was held on Friday May 8th.  We hold 2 sessions.  We had just under 
40 new kindergarteners come and take place in these activities.  It is always an amazing 
situation, to see how these little tiny 4-5 year olds start out.  It is always such a fun and 
exciting day at FCS. 
        Titan Night in for 4-8th grade was held on May 1st, Tiny Titan Night In was held on May 
8th.  These are great fundraisers for our school.  The students love these adventurous nights.    
         

What’s New: 
 Students in grades 3-8 are completing their Math portion of the Smarter Balanced Assessment 
at this time.  They have already finished up the Reading portion.  We are excited to see how 
they have done on this, to know where we need to build skills for next year. 
     

Dates to remember: 
 May 19th Ready for Kindergarten Night 
 May 20th- Site Council 
 May 20-22   Outdoor School for 6th grade 
 May 27   5-8th grade Band Concert 
 June 1 K-4 Music Concert 
 June 2  FCS Retirement Dinner 
 June 3rd Awards Night  
 June 8 8th grade promotion 
 June 9 Kindergarten graduation 
 June 10 Last day of School 

 


